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Mr F Wang
Fyi-request-1978-bdd47940@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Wang
Information about Court Case

Thank you for your correspondence of 2 September 2014 in which you have requested

information about a court case.

You have specifically requested an update of a court case. This information forms part of the
court record for this matter. As outlined in s2(6) of the Official Information Act 1982 (“The Act”),
the court record is outside the scope of The Act. It is for this reason that your request for this
information is declined under s18(g) of The Act.

Court record information is held by the Court and access to this information is guided by the
Criminal Procedure Rules 2012. To request access to this information you should contact, in
writing, the Registrar of the Court where the case was heard. You will need to provide the
Registrar with as much information as possible to identify the case, as well as the reasons why
you want the information. The contact details for New Zealand Courts can be found at the
following link: http://www.justice.govt.nz/services/finding-your-local-court.

You have the right, by way of complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act, to
seek an investigation and review of this response. The Ombudsman may be contacted by writing
to PO Box 10-152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Paula Tesoriero
General Manager, Higher Courts

Ref: 5040




